
 

 

NOTICE OF RFP #07132020 

 

Tyler County is seeking to contract with a qualified Administration Service Provider (individual/firm) to 
administer the awarded contract(s) from the CDBG – Disaster Recovery program of the General Land 
Office (GLO) for Harvey Recovery Money DR-4332 for the Voluntary Property Buyout Program. 
Specifications may be obtained by contacting Tyler County’s Auditor Office at 409-283-3652 or may 
be viewed and printed from the from the “Bid & Proposals” tab of the  County’s website – 
www.co.tyler.tx.us.  Please submit 3 hard copies of your proposal of services and a statement of 
qualifications for the proposed services to the address below: Attn: Maegan Odom, County Assistant 
Auditor, 100 W Bluff St., Rm. 110, Woodville, Texas 75979. Proposals shall be received by the 
County no later than 2:00 p.m. on July 6, 2020 to be considered. Please make reference on the face 
of the envelope the RFP reference number 07132020. The County reserves the right to negotiate with 
any and all individuals or firms that submit proposals.  Section 3 Residents and Business Concerns, 
Minority Business Enterprises, Small Business Enterprises, Women Business Enterprises and labor 
surplus firms are encouraged to submit proposals.  Tyler County is an Affirmative Action/Equal 
Opportunity Employer.  
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